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SCS-104 Line Card 

October 2011 
 

Version 100 Software Update 
Effective October 21 2011, all SCS-104 Line Cards are being manufactured and shipped with  
Version 100 (10/3/11) software.   

 

Updated Operation 

Time Updates Over Network 

When a panel requests a time update from the SCS-104 over network communication, the 
correct month is now sent in the update.  Previously, the month number sent was the number 
for the prior month. 

 

Obtaining the New Software 

To update, return any older SCS-104 line cards to DMP and simply 
indicate "Update to Latest Version Software" on the RMA tag.  The 
update will be done as a Warranty Repair at no charge, regardless 
of when the line card was purchased.  If you need RMA tags, 
contact DMP Customer Service at 1-800-641-4282. 

 

In addition, Remote Link Version 1.61 due to release in mid-
November will provide the capability to update the SCS-104 card 
in the field using a 399 cable. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


